
 December Newsletter 
IMPORTANT DATES:

12-6  Field Trip to Southland Mall                   
12-20/1-2  Christmas Break- No School
1-3-24 Students Return 
1-8 Report Cards
1-15 &1-16 No school for students
* Jeans and spirit shirts every Friday
 
* Saints shirts every Monday

School for Exceptional Children 
105 Moffet Road

Houma, Louisiana 70363

  

Our vision:
"We believe students with significant cognitive 
disabilities such as communication, physical, and/or 

sensory related challenges are capable of 
remarkable growth and achievement in the right 

environment.  We EXIST to create that 
environment; and teaching students with a 
research based curriculum that promotes 

individualized academic growth, transition, and 
functional life skills."

https://www.tpsd.org/schools/sec/index

A nOTE FROM tHE pRINCIPAL:

Happy Holidays to all of our wonderful 
SEC parents and/or guardians. If you 
have not joined our Facebook page, 
please join us on Facebook at School for 
Exceptional Children STARS. We will 
post pictures of our school activities and 
share information about SEC on this 
page. We would are excited to introduce 
our SEC teacher of the year, Mary Lou 
Eubaire. Congratulations, Ms. Eubaire! 
We are proud to have you representing 
SEC!  We would like to wish all of our 
SEC families and students a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! If 
you have any questions and/or concerns 
please call  985-303-4832. 

S.E.C. MISSION: We are Engaging, Educating, and Empowering Every Student, Every Day!

  



Building 36- Ms.V.Marmande

This month we will continue working on our Math skills 
and Reading Comprehension.  We will also be learning 
about some fun things in Science and Social Studies like 
how Christmas is celebrated in different parts of the 
world and how other traditions are similar and different 
from ours. Our classroom has made great strides in 
improving our social skills. I am very proud!  Keep up 
the good work and have a great holiday season!

         HAVE A SAFE & HAPPY HOLIDAY WITH YOUR FAMILY

S.E.C. Classroom News

Building 29- Mrs. Brown 
Theme: “The Gift of Giving”

Our lesson for this month, the students will learn 
about ways to help people in their community. They 
will also be introduced to the concept of participating 
in service projects to help others in the community that 
are in need during this time of the year. Our field trip 
for this month, we will visit Southland Mall and will 
participate in a Christmas Scavenger Hunt. There will 
also be a variety of Christmas activities on our school 
campus and in the classrooms. “Happy Holidays”

 Building 34- Ms. M.Cavalier 
Hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving!

This month we will continue addition, subtraction, 
and multiplication. In reading, we will continue 
reading our novels while incorporating holiday 

activities within all lessons this month. Our students, 
in Day Treatment have made tremendous progress. 

We are all very proud of their success. 

Have a wonderful holiday season! 

Building 32- Mrs. Robinson

Oh, December you are here with all your holiday 
celebrations and bringing a close to the year 2023.  
Once again we look forward to family gatherings and 
holiday celebrations.  The ULS unit for December is 
“The Gift of Giving” at home, school, and the 
community. Parents, please encourage your children 
to Give Giving a Try throughout this holiday season.

                      Happy   Happy Holidays

 

Building 28- Mrs. Mary Lou Eubaire

This month we will focus on “The Gift of 
Giving”. We will celebrate Christmas; field 

trip at the Southland Mall, and other fun 
activities for our students.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

We are exceptionally amazing!!!

Building 31- Mrs. Mary Parfait 

This month we will be discussing different 
ways to be kind by helping others in our 

community. We will travel to the Southland Mall 
to see sights and sounds of the Christmas 
season and participate in fun activities.

We’re a rainbow of possibilities!

I promise to do my best 
and stay a CHAMPION! 

S- Safe
T- Trust
A- Accept 
R- Respect
S- Smile 

Building 26-Mrs. L. Fountain
Our focus this  month  is the 

Gift of Giving.
I want to wish my students a 
warm MERRY CHRISTMAS 

from:  Mrs. F, Mr. R, and Mrs. C.


